
Our August CSR Meeting was held on August 13th.  The meeting was a hybrid meeting, 
both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: for June 21st thru July 20th, 2024 Central Office had an 
income of $$3,281.59 and expenses of $4,295.19 for a loss of $1,013.55.

Old business: none

New business:

1.  The question was raised: should attendance at the CSR meeting be required to be
in-person?  Discussed, with the consensus being that attendance via Zoom is 
beneficial to our members.

Announcements:

Springville Second Sunday Breakfast Speaker Meeting in September 8th.

Soberfest planning meeting September 4th (tomorrow) at 5:30 PM in person and on 
Zoom.  Event to be held September 21st.  Presale tickets will be $20.00.  
Volunteers welcome to help with food, desserts, decor, set up/tear down.

New Year's Eve planning meeting September 10th, prior to the CSR meeting, in-person
and on Zoom.  Planning meeting will start at 5:30 PM, and go to 6:00 PM.

The BTG committee is up to nine volunteers, and will have its monthly committee 
meeting Saturday September 7 at 11 AM on Zoom only.


